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WE HAVE THE POWER TO BUILD HEALTHY COMMUNITIES FOR THE NEXT GENERATION


Action Team Report – Education
Month: January 2015		Submitted by: 	Karen Davis				
Brief Summary of the Action Team Meeting and Work (200 words or fewer)
Include any highlights/accomplishments, or challenges. 
	The Education Breakfast Summit held at BC on Dec. 3, 2014 was the focus of discussion for this meeting.  The summit’s topic was “How to build a college going culture”. The team received positive feedback from participants of this event.   Barriers and Solutions/Wish List was compiled from roundtable discussions.  These were presented to the Action Team and other ideas were generated.	
Findings or needs related to Communications or Evaluation/Learning
													
	2014 Result
	Summary of Work and Progress
Include number new/total and details about progress of work

	Fifteen South Kern parents are continuing and expanding their role as leaders and advocates for student health by participating in District Wellness Committees.  
	5 Active Parent Partners in Lamont 
Arvin is developing a group Greenfield has 3

	Thirty South Kern parents are actively engaged in creating a school culture of meaningful parent involvement and leadership and school funding policies that support success for all students
	Greenfield -5, Arvin – 3, Lamont – 5  
Parent Reps are at Arvin High and Golden Valley and involved in Migrant and EL committees. Parents involved in LCFF participation

	Twenty South Kern parents, in partnership with school districts, are creating safer and more supportive school environments through individual advocacy and broad-level engagement.
	CRPE is assisting Lamont Parent Partners in advocacy training.

	Ten schools in South Kern have established alternative positive discipline models in partnership with parents.
	Greenfield – 8, Lamont – 4,  Arvin – 2 Kern High is developing the model A PBIS summit hosted by Greenfield in Feb was discussed

	Through a partnership with local colleges and high schools, student pathways to higher education will be strengthened and South Kern youth participation in college will increase by 20%.
	BC and CSUB are involved with Arvin High.  Online assessments are available at Arvin High
A pathway to vocational jobs was discussed.
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